

Tuesday, May 19, 2020

Dear Families.

I hope this update finds you safe and well!

FYI that these updates will be moving to Tuesday evenings, due to our Friday furlough days.

At our May School Board Meeting the VSD Board voted to approve 5+ furlough days for District employees. No school employees will be working at all on the remaining Fridays this school year, as a cost savings measure to prepare for next year's projected budget shortfalls.

Meals will no longer be provided on Fridays.....Double Meals will be delivered, and are available for pick-up, on Thursdays to make up for the lost day on Fridays.

**Memorial Day: No School Monday, May 25.

- No meals will be available on this day.
- Learning Packets will be picked up or delivered on Tuesday, May 26.

**Calling ALL INCOMING KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS!!!

<u>Kindergarten Registration Packets are available in the office. Please call the office and we will send you a packet, or you can pick one up at lunchtime.</u>

If you have any academic, counseling, food, or other needs, please contact the school office at 503-429-1333.

- If you need any help, or just need a break, it's ok.
- Breathe.
- Please let us know if you need help with anything. We are here to serve YOU, our students, parents and families.

Thank you again for your patience through all of this! Take care and be well!

Aaron Miller, Superintendent